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You are invited to the conference

LMS Prospects in Mathematics
A Symposium for Potential Research Students in Mathematics

Are you considering Ph.D. study in Mathematics for entry in 2014?
If yes, this meeting is for you!

To be held on 18–20 December 2013 at the
Department of Mathematical Sciences

Durham University

    Margaret Beck (Heriot-Watt)
    Tara Brendle (Glasgow)

    Dorothy Buck (Imperial College)
    Edward Crane (Bristol)
    Gianne Derks (Surrey)

Alexander Strohmaier (Loughborough)
    
    

The meeting is aimed at final year undergraduate (and MSc) students across the UK 
considering Ph.D. study in Mathematics for entry in 2014. 

The aim of the conference is to introduce some of the many and varied opportunities for 
research in mathematics that exist at universities in the UK.

 Speakers will share their passion for mathematics by describing the type of questions they 
are working on, and will discuss where their research topic is being actively studied in the UK. 

Moreover, information about funding opportunities (including the Doctoral Training Centres in 
Mathematical Sciences) will be available.

Participation is FREE but numbers are limited. 
Partial travel support will be available.

All applications received by 15 November 2013 will be considered.

Please register on-line at the meeting webpage: 
www.maths.dur.ac.uk/events/Meetings/Prospects/2013/

Speakers:
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      Alina Vdovina (Newcastle)

    Sanju Velani (York)
    Andrew Wade (Durham)
    Richard Ward (Durham)

Sarah Zerbes (University College)

http://www.maths.dur.ac.uk/events/Meetings/Prospects/2013/

	Slide 1

